



LEVEL: 2ASLLE
March 2025

Duration: 2H

SECOND TERM ENGLISH EXAM

A/Part one: Reading Comprehension (7pts)

Technology is the use of knowledge and science to invent new devices or tools. Throughout history, advancement of technology has had a great impact on people's life by bringing revolutions in various fields.

Technology has reduced the effort and time and it has made our everyday life easy, comfortable, healthy, and enjoyable. Today, we cannot live without using electronic gadgets from cooking our meals to cleaning our houses. Gadgets like the microwave oven, the washing machine, the dishwasher have become a necessity and the best friends in practicing our daily routines.

With the advent of technology in communication which includes telephone, fax machine, cellular phone, Internet, multimedia, email, communication has become much faster and easier. We no longer need to rely on sending physical letters and wait for several days for a response. Technology has made communication so simple that you can connect with anyone from anywhere in the world.

Technology is making education improve over time. With technology, students and parents have a variety of learning tools at their fingertips. Teachers can coordinate with classrooms across the world and share their ideas and resources online. Teachers and students can access plenty of resources available on the web and utilize **them** for their project work, research, etc.

Technology in the field of medicine has not only improved our personal quality of life; it has also helped medical students **who** are training to become medical experts.

All in all, technology is becoming necessary in all aspects of our lives. We are now very reliant on technology and if it disappears, people will be lost. Technology is now an important need and it is our responsibility to find ways to boost its positive effects for a better life.

<https://www.sogolytics.com>

Read the text carefully then do the following activities:

1. Say whether the following statement are True or False (2pts)

- a) Technology increased efficiency and productivity.
- b) One of the most significant advantages of technology is improving healthcare.
- c) It becomes harder to connect with people from all over the world.
- d) This easy access to information has revolutionized education.

2. Answer the following questions according to the text: (3pts)

- a. What is technology?
- b. How has technology revolutionized people's lives?
- c. What is the impact of technology on education?

3. To what or who do the underlined words refer to in the

text? 0,5pt

Them (4§)

b) who (5§)

4. Identify the paragraph in which is it mentioned that technological tools are a time saving and facilitate life while doing house chores? (1pt)

5) Suggest a title to the text: (0,5)

B/ Text Exploration (7pts)

Find words from the text that are closest in meaning to the following (0,5pt)

Progress (§1) =..... b- necessity (§6) =.....

Find words from the text that are opposite in meaning to the following (0,5pt)

a-increased (§2) =/=..... b-refusal (§4) =/=.....

2) Complete the table: (2pts)

Verb	Noun	Adjective
To innovate		
.....	improvement	
.....		experimental

3) Put the verbs between brackets in their correct form : (2 pts)

- a) If electricity (to go).... Out, the electronic gadgets (to stop)working.
b) If technology (to disappear)....., people (to be)..... lost.
c) Balloon (to float)..... if someone (to fill) it with Helium.

4) classify the following words according to the pronunciation of their final 'ed' (1pt)

revolutionized invented shared reduced

/t/	/d/	/id/

5) Fill in the gaps with words from the following list : (1pt)

Work guests Advantages modern tidiness plates

A dishwasher is amachine that offers comfort, efficiency, and improved work in daily kitchen work. . One of the of dishwasher is to keep your sink and countertop mess-free, without any piles ofin sight. Simply place dishes inside the dishwasher and close the dishwasher serves as a hiding nook for when you can't attend to the dishes yet, maintaining the.....of your kitchen even as you entertain.....

Part two: written expression (6pts)

Choose one of the following topics:

*Use the following notes to write a paragraph about the importance of using ICT's

In recent years there have been significant advances in the use of ICTs (Information and Communication Technologies) This contribution leads to:

* Development in technology/ use of mobile phones / Easy to detect/ shorten the distances

*Shift from indicators of ICT readiness and availability / facility to work from home .

Topic 2:

Nowadays, people and factories pollute the environment. Write a short paragraph in which you discuss what should people do to stop pollution?

Correction

1. Say whether the following statement are True or False (2pts)

- e) Technology increased efficiency and productivity. True
- f) One of the most significant advantages of technology is improving healthcare. true
- g) It becomes harder to connect with people from all over the world. false
- h) This easy access to information has revolutionized education. True

2. Answer the following questions according to the text: (3pts)

a. What is technology?

Technology is the use of knowledge and science to invent new devices or tools.

b. How has technology revolutionized people's lives?

Technology has reduced the effort and time and it has made our everyday life easy, comfortable, healthy, and enjoyable

c. What is the impact of technology on education?

Technology is making education improve over time. With technology, students and parents have a variety of learning tools at their fingertips

3. To what or who do the underlined words refer to

Them (4§) plenty of resources

b) who (5§) medical students

4. Identify the paragraph in which it is mentioned that technological tools are a time saving and facilitate life while doing house chores? (1pt) (§2)

5) Suggest a title to the text: (0,5)

The impact of technology on people's lives

B/ Text Exploration (7pts)

Find words from the text that are closest in meaning to the following (0,5pt)

Progress (§1) = advancement b- necessity (§6) = need

Find words from the text that are opposite in meaning to the following (0,5pt)

a-increased (§2) =/= reduced b-refusal (§4) =/= access

2) Complete the table: (2pts)

Verb	Noun	Adjective
To innovate	<u>innovation</u>	<u>innovated</u>
To improve	improvement	<u>improved</u>
To experiment	<u>experiment</u>	experimental

6) Put the verbs between brackets in their correct form : (2 pts)

- d) If electricity goes Out, the electronic gadgets stop working.
- e) If technology disappears, people will be lost.
- f) Balloon floats if someone fills it with Helium.

/t/	/d/	/id/
<u>reduced</u>	<u>revolutionized</u> <u>shared</u>	<u>invented</u>

7) Fill in the gaps with words from the following list : (5pts)

A dishwasher is a machine **modern** that offers comfort, efficiency, and improved work in daily kitchen work. One of the **advantages** of dishwasher is to keep your sink and countertop mess-free, without any piles of **plates** in sight. Simply place dishes inside the dishwasher and close the dishwasher serves as a hiding nook for when you can't attend to the dishes yet, maintaining the **tidiness** of your kitchen even as you entertain **guests**.